
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
Thank you congratulations to all of our fourth graders who participated in our AES Fourth Grade 
Virtual Talent Show. If you would like to view the talent show click below: 
Fourth Grade Virtual Talent Show  
We have a lot of talented fourth graders at AES!  
 
Click below to visit the help site: 

● Family AES Help Site   
Click below for COVID-19 updates from Amesbury Public Schools (this link can also be found 
on the Amesbury Public School Website-click on the tab at the top labeled COVID-19 Updates): 

● COVID-19 Updates APS  
  
AES News, Reminders, Requests: 

● If you have been unable to pick up your child’s materials and you would like to email me 
at ​shannon.nolan@amesburyma.org  

AES Important Dates: 
● June 8-12  STEM Spirit Week Thank you to Mrs. Ripley for our STEM activities!  

○ STEM Spirit Week  
● June 8 Last day to submit photos to ​aesinfo@amesburyma.org​ for our Virtual 

Celebration of Learning  
● June 15 Week of Virtual Celebration of Learning  
● The Virtual Graduation Video for fourth grade will be released on June 17th.  Classroom 

teachers will offer family viewings!  
● June 18 9:00-11:00 and June 19 1:00-3:00 ​Fourth Grade Celebration  

○ Students do not have to attend both  
○ Families will drive through AES for students to receive their certificates and say 

goodbye  
○ More information to come  

● June 22 and 23 Virtual Family Field Day (more information to come) 
● June 24 Last Day of School  

○ 10:00-11:30 We are planning an event in which students will be able to say 
good-bye to their teachers while also following all health guidelines.  More 
information to come  

 
Have a wonderful weekend!  If you have questions, comments or concerns do not hesitate to 
contact me at ​shannon.nolan@amesburyma.org​. 
 
Sincerely,  
Shannon Nolan  
Shannon Nolan,  
Principal, Amesbury Elementary School 
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